

February 5, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Revised Pilot Program for Globalizing Undergraduate Student Learning

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the revised pilot program for Globalizing Undergraduate Student Learning at their February 2, 2018 meeting. The Committee was generally supportive of the revised program but recommends that the proposal include documentation of the program's financial cost for students to ensure that the program is an equal financial opportunity for all students.